
From:  "Anna Hamilos" <AHamilos@cabe.org.uk> 
To: <planpol@ealing.gov.uk>, <andrew.biltcliffe@havant.gov.uk> 
Date:  14/02/2006 11:39:00 
Subject:  RE: Statements of community involvement 
 
 
Please address the doucments to  
 
Liz Brown 
CABE  
The government's advisor on architecture,  
urban design and public space  
1 Kemble Street 
London  
WC2B 4AN  
www.cabe.org.uk 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Andy Kirby [mailto:Andy.Kirby@dft.gsi.gov.uk]  
Sent: 06 January 2006 13:50 
To: planpol@ealing.gov.uk; andrew.biltcliffe@havant.gov.uk 
Cc: Anna Hamilos 
Subject: Statements of community involvement 
 
Dear Mr Biltcliffe and Ms Longworth  
Havant and Ealing Borough Councils recently sent documents to the 
Disabled Persons Transport Advisory Committee (DPTAC).  
These related to statements of community involvement, or other planning 
matters.  
DPTAC no longer has a built environment remit so please do not send 
these documents to DPTAC in the future. 
If you are not already doing so, then such material ought to be sent to 
Anna Hamilos at the Commission for Architecture and the Built 
Environment, to whom I have copied this mail, rather than to DPTAC and 
marked for the attention of the Inclusive Environment Group.  
Please feel free to continue to send us documents and other material 
when it is directly related to the transport needs of disabled people.  
Yours faithfully  
Andy Kirby  
DPTAC Secretary  
 
Andy  Kirby 
Secretary, Disabled Persons Transport Advisory Committee 
4/24 Great Minster House 
76 Marsham Street 
London SW1P 4 DR 
Tel 020 7944 8012 
Fax 020 7944 6998 
minicom: 020 7944 3277 
GTN code 3533 
www.dptac.gov.uk  
www.dptac.gov.uk/door-to-door  
e-mail andy.kirby@dft.gsi.gov.uk  
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